The Hon. ](imatl'mn O’Dea MP

Speaker of the NSW Legislative Assembly

Member for Davidson

Friday 27 August 2021

Dear .

Thank you for your letters dated 17 and 20 August 2021 and explaining how you see the
Minister's comments.

| have taken advice on the matter. | do not have jurisdiction to make a determination. It would
be a matter for the House and possibly the Court if the argument was to be raised formally.

My view is that your argument is unlikely to succeed. However, if you wish to take the matter

further you may consider obtaining specialist legal advice.

Yours sincerely,
'\M&V\ O’QQO

Jonathan O'Dea
Speaker of the New South Wales Legislative Assembly
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